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July 8, 2022 
 
Alan Flora, City Manager 
City of Clearlake 
14050 Olympic Drive 
Clearlake, CA 95422 
 
Dear Alan Flora: 
 
RE:  Phase 2 Funding Allocation Announcement – 2018 Community Development 

Block Grant Disaster Recovery Multifamily Housing Program (DR-MHP). 
Contract No.20-DRMHP-00021 

 
The California Department of Housing and Community Development (Department) is 
pleased to announce the City of Clearlake has been allocated Phase 2 funds in the 
amount of $1,853,816. This letter constitutes notice of the designation of DR-MHP funds 
for the City. 
 
The City will be able to draw down funds when the Master Standard Agreement has 
been amended. 
 
The Department will require the City to initiate a contract amendment request within the 
Grants Network portal.  A program representative will be in communication with you 
within a week to discuss and confirm any documents needed. 
 
Congratulations on your Phase 2 allocation. For further information, please contact 
Joseph Harney, Disaster Recovery Multifamily Housing Program Manager, Federal 
Branch, (916) 490-6039 or Joe.harney@hcd.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Geoffrey M. Ross 
Deputy Director 
Division of Federal Financial Assistance 
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